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Comments: Forest Plan Comments

 

Dear Clearwater National Forest:

Please accept these comments for your review of the new proposed forest plan. 

 

Personally, I am very disappointed in both options of your recommendations. They fail to protect the priceless

roadless lands on your National Forest. Areas such as Weitas Creek, Meadow Creek and Pot Mtn. need full

protection from roads and logging.

 

I encourage you to rewrite you proposal and also select the option presented by the Friends of the Clearwater. It

does a much better job protecting 1.5 million roadless acres.

 

I have a personal interest in this special part of the country. I have spent much time in the Clearwater NF. As a

public land, it needs to be managed with national as well as local interests involved. Roadless public lands are

finite and need to be managed as such for current and future generations.

 

Sincerely,

Gerry Snyder

139 S. Evergreen Ave.

Manhattan, KS 66502

 

Sent from my iPad

 


